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HE PRIES

HE SPIES

HE 5 / V U v
SNOOPING SAM

Prom the conduct dis­
played at the 4H Club 
meeting by James., 
Keith, and Bobby R. we 
wonder if they are 
really sincere in de­
siring to join the 
4H club, or are they 
trying to skip classes?

Well, well, just take 
a look at Jewel Bis- 
sette, Sallie Lou 
Perry, Roy Mullin, 
Easter Pearl, Dorothy 
E, and many others. 
They look as if they 
have been sick for 
a month.
Don’t dare ask their 
trouble because it 
makes them sicker. 
Just take a look at 
their hands--they
have no senior rings 
to be displaying’. 
Reason--rings just
didn’t come»

LOST: Write-right
coupons. Anyone re­
turning them v/ill be 
awarded by having the 
Opportunity to pur­
chase them and thereby 
save the trouble of 
"obtaining without 
permission” .

What is your secret in 
reading shorthand, 
Lynette? Maybe some 
of the seniors would 
like to share it with 
you.

What a thinker^ Dor­
othy E. thinks so much 
faster than she writes 
she leaves out letters 
of her ovm.name I

Poor seniors, what
will they have to 
bear next? Now they 
are blamed for Mr. 
V/eaver's gra:dually be­
coming bald.
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